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Principal Editor

Nuclear Engineering and Design

University of Stuttgart

Pfaffenwaldring

32 Struttgart

Red. Rep. of Germany

Dear Mr. Kussmaul:

As | indicated in the telecopied letter (copy attached) dated March 3, 1989, 1
had not known, and did not until a few days ago learn, of your invitation to
submit an extended and updated version" of the paper I presented at the 16th
Water Reactor Safety Information Meeting (because I never received your
earlier letter dated December 22, 1988). Because your February 28, 1989,
telefax implies that there still may be time to meet the pub\ishing deadline.
I am herewith enclosing a copy of the original paper. 1 regret any
inconvenience this niey cause you.

Thank you very much for your kind consideration.
Sincerely,
original Signed B;
Michael Tokar, Section Leader
Technical Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning, RMSS
cc: J. Surmeier
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